
Nondiscrimination/Affirmative Action Policy 
West Chester University is committed to providing leadership in extending equal opportunities 

to all individuals.  Accordingly, the University will continue to make every effort to provide 

these rights to all persons regardless of race, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, 

religion, creed, national or ethnic origin, citizenship status, age, disability, veteran status or any 

other legally protected class status in the administration of its admission, financial aid, 

educational or athletic programs, University-sponsored activities and programs, or in its 

employment practices.  This policy is in compliance with federal and state laws, including Title 

VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Educational Amendment of 1972, Section 

504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, and the Executive 

Order of the Governor of Pennsylvania.  Any individual having suggestions, complaints, or 

grievances with regard to equal opportunity or affirmative action, or to request a translation of 

this publication into a language other than English, should be directed to Lynn Klingensmith, 

Social Equity Director/Title IX Coordinator, at lklingensmith@wcupa.edu or 610-436-2433.  
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